
CLASSES FOR NEXT YEAR 

 

As the end of the school year draws closer, we will be sad to say goodbye to two of our teaching 

staff who are off on their travels.  Miss Brophy is travelling to the Far East and Mr Silver is 

spending some time in Europe.  We would like to thank them for their commitment to Crossacres 

over the years and wish them every success for the future and happy travelling!  

 

We are very excited to welcome the following teachers to the Crossacres team: 

 

Miss Dahyabhai (Nursery) 

Miss Mahon (Reception) 

Miss Stanley (Year 1) 

Miss Dorer (Year 1) 

Mr Curphey (Year 2) 

Mr Shrimpling (Year 4) 

Miss Werakso (Year 5) 

 

Finally, the classes for next year will be as follows: 

 

Current Class September  

Miss Smith Mrs Cordwell  

Miss Hutchinson Miss Stanley 

Mrs Sanders Miss Dorer 

Mrs Newiss Miss Cartlidge 

Miss Brophy Mr Brading 

Mrs Cordwell Mr Curphey 

Miss Cartlidge Mr Butler 

Mr Brading Mrs Williamson (Miss Greenwood) 

Mr Butler Miss Johnstone 

Miss Greenwood Mr Shrimpling 

Mrs Christie / Mrs Raw Mrs Grzelak 

Miss Johnstone Miss Werakso 

Miss Grzelak Miss Parker 

Mr Higham / Miss Dorer Mr Higham 

 

In addition to this we are very lucky to have Mrs Russell working in Year 2, Mrs Christie and 

Mrs Raw working in Year 4 and Mrs Boswell working in Year 5.  We look forward to the new year.  

  

 

 School Closes for the Summer 

Holidays 

Wednesday 20th July 2016 

(3:15pm) 

School re-opens 

Monday 5th September 2016 

(8:40am) 


